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Mr. President,

I welcome Honorable minister Hana Rabbani to this session; 

Iran appreciates Pakistan for measures it has done to implement UPR recommendations; 

We praise determination and efforts of Pakistan for promotion and protection of all human rights; 

We also commend Pakistan for mobilizing resources to mitigate effects of devastating floods of last year. 

Iran offers the following 3 recommendations: 

1- To continue its already launched social security schemes to alleviate poverty.

2- To continue prioritizing women and children in its social and legislative policies. 

3- To continue its mitigation and adaptation measures in dealing with climate change. 

Iran wishes Pakistan a very successful UPR cycle. 

I thank you Mr. President

